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2nd September 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

I hope you are all well and have managed to enjoy the summer.  The start of term,  

7th September, is fast approaching and the staff and I are very much looking forward to 

welcoming all pupils into school on Monday.  We have been busy preparing the classrooms and 

completing risk assessments to ensure that all government guidance is being followed and 

measures are in place to keep everyone as safe as possible whilst in school.  We kindly ask that 

you assist us with our routines and procedures whilst also adhering to government guidelines 

yourselves to protect our pupils, families and staff.   
 

In July, you received information by email providing details of drop-off and collection times and 

other guidance relating to equipment, personal belongings and hygiene routines.  This document 

has been updated and is attached for your reference.  Please do take the time to read it as it 

will answer many questions or queries you may have.  Also attached is a ‘Welcome Back to 

School’ booklet from Cambridgeshire County Council and Peterborough City Council. This also 

contains useful information. 
 

We all appreciate how difficult these current circumstances continue to be but we must work 

together to ensure our children feel positive about returning to school where they will soon 

become familiar with their new classroom environment, back to the normal structure of learning 

and being back with their friends. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the School Office in the first instance.  All staff will 

be happy to respond either via email or telephone. 
 

With best wishes 

 
S A Barnard-Taylor 
  

Mrs S A Barnard-Taylor 

Headteacher 
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